
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What a busy week! We had a wonderful turn out for the reading workshop with Miss Thomas on Tuesday morning. 
Parents were engaged in a range of activities and discussion and even enjoyed a visit form Rev Armstrong and our 
PAT dog Merlin. We are currently planning a Maths workshop, and a First-aid workshop for parents. Dates will 
follow. Please let us know if there any ideas for sessions that you would feel beneficial.  
 
Thursday was World Book Day, and it was great to see the children all dressed up in their outfits. The day was filled 
with reading activities, and it really celebrated and raised the profile of reading within the school. Thanks for your 
help in enabling this wonderful day to take place. 
 
Parent’s Evenings will take place the week beginning 21st March. It will be so good to have these face-to-face again, 
and an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with teachers.  Letters will  
be sent out to you next week – please look out for these in your child’s book bag! 
 
Take care and have a lovely weekend. 
                                                                                                                                                              
 

 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Head of School 

Student Spotlight  
Sophie in Badgers  
enjoys boxing every week and this 
week she won ‘Champ of the 
Week’! Well done Sophie. Let us 
know if you have any news to share 
next week! 

 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

Severn Trent Assembly  

 

 

 

 

  

  

Humanitarian support for Ukrainian 

refugees 

A big thank you for all your 

donations! We have been 

overwhelmed by your generosity. 

Community work at its best!  The 

donations are now on their journey 

to the people who need them. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

Recently, the whole school enjoyed a 

fantastic Wonderful Water assembly 

led by Severn Trent Water.  They 

learnt about the water cycle, the 

history of drinking, what they do at 

Severn Trent to make the water so 

clean. They also learnt how everyone 

can help to use water more wisely 

and protect our planet. 
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Friday 4th March 2022 
 

WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of Aspire. If 
children have any prayers or pictures, linked to this theme, that they would like to share 
during this special service, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Head Awards this week: 
 
Bumblebees: Charlie & Jamie 
Squirrels: Samuel and James 
Otters: Noah & Lily 
Badgers: Maddie & Gethin 
 
 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

Events at a glance: 
Church worship service for pupils: Wednesday 9th March  
Last day of term: Friday 8th April 2022 
Summer term starts: Monday 25th April 2022 
 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

